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It	is	a	precious	opportunity	for	me	to	participate	twice	in	the	working	trip	to	Dai	Ping	and	for	
me,	I	think	these	two	trips	serves	as	an	invaluable	chance	for	me	to	learn	from	professors	and	
do	practical	works	on	site	in	China.	The	trips	to	GuangXi	are	remarkable	and	unique,	each	trip	
serves	as	an	eye-opener	for	me	as	well	as	to	learn	both	technical	and	soft	skills	throughout	the	
trips.	And	I	would	also	like	to	express	my	gratitude	to	Dr	Wong	for	giving	us	kind	guidance	and	and	
clear	direction	to	work	effectively.		

First	of	all,	I	think	one	of	the	most	important	highlight	of	the	trip	was	to	re-visit	the	teacher	dormitory	of	
Daping	Primary	School.	During	the	last	trip,	we	had	continuous	discussions	and	interactions	with	
engineer	Luk	during	the	trip	and	learn	a	lot	about	the	construction	details	and	techniques	used	during	
construction.	After	2	months’	time,	the	building	has	“grown”	from	ground	floor	to	second	floor.	
Although	we	didn’t	participate	in	the	construction	work	or	monitoring	process	on	site	but	I	still	think	this	
is	satisfying	and	rewarding	after	our	involvement	in	this	project. 

	


